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NEWS 
February 16, 2010 

Julie Lockard 

President-of-the-Month 

Beth Schillig 

You may remember Beth coming to dazzle us with her quilts last March. Sew, what has she 

been up to since then? Come see her new works of art! And you won't want to miss her slide 

show detailing how she created ―JEEPERS ... IT'S JANE!‖ her contemporary version of a 

Dear Jane quilt. This quilt won the prestigious Viewer's Choice Award at the 2009 NQA 

Show here in Columbus, as well as the ―Best Interpretation of Theme" award at the Pacific 

International Quilt Festival in Santa Clara, Ca. 

Love is a canvas 
furnished by Nature 
and embroidered by 

imagination.  

~Voltaire 

Executive Committee Members 

Connie Gelfer (2010-2012)   Julie Lockard (2009-2011) 

Irene Habowski (2010-2012)   Ruthie Hoover (2009-2011) 

Marilyn Murray (2010-2012)   Trish Bishop, Treasurer 

Marsha Young (2010-2012) 

UGLY Challenge 
If you want to participate in the "Fun with Fabric Challenge" 

bring your "UGLY FABRIC Fat Quarter OR Quarter Yard" to 

the February Guild meeting. Julie Lockard will have a large pa-

per bag by the sign in sheet — put your "UGLY FABRIC" in the 

bag. We will then ask those who are participating to pull an 

"UGLY FABRIC" from the bag during the (Show and Tell) por-

tion of the meeting so you can begin the "UGLY Challenge." 
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2010 Committees* 

Workshop Committee ($) 
Plans, schedules and organizes learning workshops for 

Guild members. 

Chair: Trish Bishop 

Sunshine Committee ($) 
Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary to guild 

members, and thank you notes to guest speakers. 

Chair: Rose Wetherill 

Service Project Committee ($) 
Leads the guild in efforts to make and present quilts 

to charities. 

Chair:  

Members: Aggie Peterson 

Fun With Fabric Committee (no budget) 
Plans and implements a block exchange, round robin 

or challenge for guild members. 

Chair: Julie Lockard 

Members: Jeff Bretthauer, Becky Stains 

Special Events Committee ($) 
Plans a Weekend Retreat or other events such as 

National Quilting Day. 

Chair: Becky Stains 

Members: Jayne Godsey, Pat Beeman 

Quilt Show Committee ($) 
Makes suggestions and plans for participation in spe-

cial festival events and/or plans for a guild quilt 

show. 

Chair:  

Members: Barb Horlocker, Susan Edwards 

Publicity Committee ($) 
Promotes public awareness of guild activities in media 

formats. 

Chair:  

Members: 

Awards/Recognition Committee ($) 
Attends all meetings and awards pins for show and 

tell and also arranges any other special recognition 

such as presenting guild pins to guest speakers. 

Chair:  

 July Guild Picnic Committee ($) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for the annual 

guild picnic. 

Chair:  Trish Bishop 

Members: Debi Blalog, Sherry French 

November Holiday Party Committee ($) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for annual Holi-

day Party. 

Chair: Lisa Smith  

Members: Julie Lockard, Karen Lesuer 

Membership Committee ($) 
Maintains a current record of guild members and co-

ordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair:  Judy Theil 

Newsletter/Web Site Committee ($) 
Prepares a monthly newsletter and maintains guild 

web presence. 

Chair: Lisa Smith 

Members: Shannon Bartlett, Karen Lesueur 

President of the Month ($) - $ per month 

Keeper of the Westerville Guild Quilt 

Charm Square Monthly 
Beck Stains, Jessica Hollins, Susan Edwards 

 

*Please give any corrections/omissions to 
Lisa Smith so the list can be updated. 
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Quilts with Soul 
Through February 28, 2010 

Ohio Historical Society 

Featured are seven extraordinary art quilts 

from the permanent collections of the Na-

tional Afro-American Museum and Cultural 

Center. Represented are the works of some 

of the country’s best known African-

American women quilters today: Carolyn 

Mazloomi, Peggie Hartwell, Anita Knox, Ed 

Johnetta Miller, Mary Reed Daniel, and 

Sandra Gould Ford. 
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2010 Meeting Dates 

March 23 – Karen Lesueur 

  Writing Mystery Books about 

  Quilts 

April 27 – Louise Maloy & Rose Wetherill 

  Garage Sale 

May 25 – Cindy Walton, Karen Gulley,  

  Ginny Littleton, Marilyn Murphy 

  ―TBD‖ 

June 22 – Corinne Vititoe 

  Paw Patch – Free Motion  

  Quilting 

July 27 – Trish Bishop, Debi Balog, & 

  Sherry French 

  Annual Guild Picnic 

August 24 – Trish Bishop 

  Carol Doak 

September 28 – Amy Korn & ―Friends‖ 

  ―TBD‖ 

October 26 – Joan Lally, Shannon Bartlett, 

   Lisa Smith 

  ―Where the Magic Happens‖ 

November 23 – Lisa Smith, Julie Lockard 

  Annual Guild Holiday Party 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

―tip‖ to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The ―publication‖ date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

Quilter's Green Tips 
Recommended by  

Shannon Bartlett: 

Use a thin plastic sheet or a piece of Plexi-

glas (leftovers from an old or broken picture 

frame would work great!) Instead of sketch-

ing with a pencil, use a dry-erase marker. 

Lay the plastic over your blocks and draw 

the quilting designs on the plastic. If you 

don’t like them, wipe them off and try some-

thing different until you find the one you 

like. If you want to keep this design for fu-

ture reference, you can trace it onto tracing 

paper. Then simply erase the design when 

you are done and use the plastic sheet again 

on your next project. 

Conversations in 

Fabric 
Friday March 12, 2010  

9am - 9pm  

Otterbein College 

 

Roush Hall — Fisher Gallery 

27 S Grove St, Westerville, Ohio 43081 

Exhibition of contemporary quilts curated 

by Linda Fowler and Tracy Rieger. 
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